
Potential Renovations at

Conejo Community Park

We heard you!

Notice of
Community
Meetings



Meeting
Dates

Questions?
	     	 Feel free to

contact Tom Hare at:
805-381-1230 or
thare@crpd.org

Over the past several months, CRPD staff has gathered input from various initial public 
and stakeholder meetings as well as an online survey and, as a result, developed and 
established guiding priorities for the community’s future vision of Conejo Community 
Center and Park:  

Sense of Place is the most significantly cherished component of the current property. 
The Center and Park is an extension of the residents’ homes and an integral part of the 
neighborhood.  
 
Topography and Natural Features will be preserved and remain intact, while further 
highlighting the natural value provided to the site. The development will be minimized 
to alter existing conditions, though major built features will complement the property to 
balance the developed site and natural terrain. 

Renovated Center Building will be expanded while keeping its character and scale that 
complements the neighborhood. The building will be brought up to today’s construction 
standards and will be given improvements. 

Programming abilities will be expanded with the additional interior and exterior spaces 
for current and future opportunities. Enhancements will be made for the year-round 
programs and events.

You are invited to attend a community meeting where CRPD staff will present conceptual 
plans and ask for your feedback. All meetings will be held on-site in the multi-purpose 
room in the Center at 1175 Hendrix Avenue. 

If you wish, you may attend both meetings, however, each meeting will have a similar 
format. You can also visit the project webpage at www.crpd.org/cccproject, where you 
will find additional and ongoing information, including the conceptual plans, frequently 
asked questions, timeline, photo gallery, and the history of Conejo Community Park. If 
you cannot attend either meeting but would like to provide your feedback, please email 
Tom Hare at thare@crpd.org.

Sunday
February 9
1:00 pm

Thursday
February 13
6:30 pm


